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March 25, 2024 
 
 
 
The Board of Education of the Orangeville Community Unit School District #203 is requesting 
bids for dairy products for the 2024-2025 school year. These quotations should include the 
following: 
 
  ½ pint low-fat milk 1% 
  ½ pint skim milk 
  ½ pint skim chocolate 
 
 
Milk to be delivered two times a week; refrigeration for the milk to be supplied at no cost to the 
school. 
 
Bids are due by noon on April 30, 2024 in the office of the Superintendent at the Orangeville 
High School. The Board of Education reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 
 
Important: all bidders submitting a bid will be required to provide a dated certification 
stating that you have not been debarred. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Julie Katzenberger, Superintendent 
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